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Comments: Dear Supervisor Smoldon -

 

I never received the copy of the draft Forest Plan that was promised.  So there's my first comment:  what's up

with that?

 

Secondly, and more seriously, please let the record show that I believe that there should be more areas

recommended for Wilderness designation, particularly the entire Kettle Crest.  The establishment of an SIA kicks

the proverbial can down the road and will not result in the kinds of legacy protections this special area deserves.

 

Respectfully, 

 

The one who proposed all that Wilderness in the first place.

 


